
 

 

February 2017 

 

Dear Parent, 

U6 PARENTS’ MEETING 

This year’s meeting for parents of pupils in the Upper Sixth will take place at 5.15pm on Friday 3rd March 2017 in Big 
School. We hope you will be able to attend together with your son or daughter. There will be an opportunity to talk 
to tutors and individual subject teachers. It will, also, be possible to discuss any outstanding issues concerning 
university entrance procedures with members of the Careers Department. 

I would be grateful if you could indicate on the proforma below if you are able to attend or not and return to my 
secretary by Wednesday 1st March or email to hmsecretary@ellesmere.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 U6 PARENTS’ MEETING – Friday 3rd March 2017   

 

I/We will/will not be attending the U6 Parents’ Meeting (delete as appropriate). 

 

Signed……………………………………………………… Pupil’s name…………………………………………………………………….. 

Please return to the Headmaster’s Secretary by Wednesday 1st March 2017.  

 

 

mailto:hmsecretary@ellesmere.com

